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Tolls are a form of Vehicle Registration. This is a cost that small business have to pass on to there 
customer. These cost make our business non viable. It is time that Government realizes that small 
business cannot pass all there cost on and at the end of the day have to close there operation. In 
business you cannot pay for anything it needs to be passed on if you cannot do that then 
Bankruptcy will be the final result. If the Government wants Business in the outer Western 
Suburbs of Sydney to be viable it needs to reduce there cost and the Toll on the M4 being 
withdrawn would be a good start. 


